
Maine Medical Practice 

Patient Notice – Fraudulent telephone calls 

 

There have been several incidents of 

fraudulent telephone calls recently in the 

local area.  The caller states he is from a 

local GP practice and is conducting a 

survey on female patients regarding their 

medication.   

 

Please be aware that we will never ask 

you for your bank details and if you are in 

any way suspicious about a telephone call 

from us, please hang up and contact the 

practice to confirm if it is a genuine call. 
 


